
 
 

27 February 2024 

Important Announcement 

 

 

Dear customer, 

  

Please be informed that we have partnered with UTS Marketing to boost our telesales 
program and aid UNICEF through pledge donations. Your data will be shared with 
UTS Marketing for this purpose. Rest assured that we will ensure your privacy and 
only share necessary information. However, if you do not want your data to be shared, 
reply to the email or SMS within 14 days.  

 

Thank you for your support towards Bank Muamalat Malaysia Berhad. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


